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Dear Parents and Carers  

 

GCSE Psychology Year 9/ Year 10 

In preparation for the upcoming mock exams, we are providing parents and carers with the opportunity 

to buy a Collins AQA GCSE 9-1 Complete Revision & Practice book for a heavily discounted price.  We 

are able to purchase the revision guides at just £4.99 each which is roughly 50% of the RRP. 

If you would like to buy a revision guide for AQA GCSE Psychology, then fill in the form that can be 

found using this link.   

https://forms.office.com/r/n5tpsAUscZ 

The form will remain active until midnight on the 26th June.  After the 26th students who wish to order 

a revision guide will be asked to pay £4.99 via SCOPAY. 

 

 

 

Road safety  

Please can we remind pupils to be aware of their surroundings when cycling to school.  We have once 

again been informed of pupils riding to school without any regard for other people that are using the 

pavements, or riding to school and not wearing a helmet.  Your safety is so important to us and we do 
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not want any of you to be injured, or be the cause of an accident.  We will be also be raising this issue 

during tutor time and in assemblies.   

I would be grateful if you could please take care when dropping pupils off at the school.  We have had 

reports from members of the public around some potentially dangerous driving incidents this week.   

 

Vacancies  

We have the following vacancies at the school.  Please visit our website for more information.  

• Weekend Site Supervisor   

• Learning Support Assistant Vi Resource 

• Learning Support Assistant 

• Senior Administration Assistant 

• PE / Sport Cover Supervisor - Grade D 

• Cover Supervisor Grade D  

 

Year Group Celebration Trip Reminder 

To parents and carers with a pupil invited to the end of year celebration trip, please be aware both 

payment and completion of the information in the link provided in the letter you have received must 

be complete by 3pm on Wednesday 15th June. 

 

Attendance 

A reminder to please ensure you email attendance@toynbee.hants.sch.uk  or send a message via school 

comms on the first and any subsequent days of absence for your child. 

Mrs K Reynolds, Attendance Officer 

 

Timetable  

Next week is WEEK B on your lesson timetables.   
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